

Dear ACS members,

There are two exciting announcements.

First, our membership has now passed **150**. Congratulations to the new members joining our community. Their vote of confidence renews our determination and passion for what we started back in April 2007!

Second, the executive committee has been able to secure the generous support of the Catholic University of America School of Architecture and Planning to cover the expenses associated with purchasing the domain name and associated web hosting services for two years. Therefore, we are excited to inform you that **we now officially operate from our own website/domain name** (check it out, it's live!!):

http://www.acsforum.org

Please, bookmark this new site (the old one, hosted at the University of Utah for 3 years will remain for a few more weeks but its content will be increasingly out of date).

While this migration only include basic info updates and technical changes under the hood (to make it operable), we would like to ask you, ACS members, to let us know what things you'd like to see NEW, or changed, or whatever. Also, if you have content for posting in the resource area (i.e., course info, research info, articles, links to websites, etc.), please send them to Julio Bermudez (bermudez@cua.edu)

We hope that you agree that both events are important milestones in our young organization's history.

Cheers!

Tom Barrie, Julio Bermudez, Anat Geva, Rebecca Krinke, Phillip Tabb, Randy Teal (ACS Executive Committee members)

-----

**Julio Bermudez**, Ph.D. *Associate Professor* 

The Catholic University of America School of Architecture and Planning Crough Center of Architectural Studies 620 Michigan Ave NE Washington, DC 20064

(202) 319-5755 (phone) bermudez@cua.edu (email) http://faculty.cua.edu/bermudez (web)

